From: DC Consultation

To: Jay Smith; Laura Garth
Subject: FW: New comments for application 19NP0056
Date: 28 August 2019 10:10:47

From: Web Master

Sent: 27 August 2019 18:25

To: DC Consultation

Subject: New comments for application 19NP0056

New comments have been received for application 19NP0056 from Alison Allighan

Address:
The Gardens Trust,70 Cowcross Street,London,EC1M 6EJ

Comments:

Thank you for consulting the Gardens Trust in its role as Statutory Consultee on the above application which
affects Hesleyside, an historic designed landscape of national importance which is included by Historic England
on the Register of Parks and Gardens of Special Historic Interest at Grade I1.

We have considered the information provided in support of the application and on the basis of this confirm we
do not wish to comment on the proposals at this stage. We would however emphasise that this does not in any
way signify either our approval or disapproval of the proposals.

If you have any further queries, please contact us, and we would be grateful to be advised of the outcome of the
application in due course.

With kind regards,

Alison Allighan

Conservation Casework Manager

The Gardens Trust

Web Master,
Tel: (X)
Mob:

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements and
not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email communications.
Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the employment of the individual
concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any liability in respect of such
communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other liability
arising.
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